
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writing 

We did our writing a little bit differently today - we started with our picture! It 
was a secret picture! Mrs Meyers gave us a hint that we were going to be drawing 

an animal. We copied the picture step by step, trying to guess what animal it 
could possibly be. We first thought it was a giraffe because we needed to use a 
yellow pencil. Our other guess was a dog because of its eyes and nose. Then we 

had to draw very sharp teeth!! We guessed a sabre tooth tiger, a wolf and a 
Sumatran tiger – but it was not any of those either. Then Mrs Meyers drew the 
final step. It was a mane! We then knew our picture was of a lion. Once we had 

drawn our picture we wrote a sentence about our lion. Mrs Meyers was so 
impressed because we wrote our sentences all by ourselves!! We sounded out the 

words, used our butterfly cards to help, clapped the syllables and used the words 
around the classroom to help us. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

In Science we have been learning all about the weather and how it affects us. We have 

discussed symbols that are used for when it is rainy, sunny, windy and cloudy. 

We have talked about the seasons and the activities we like to do and the clothes we 

wear. We also learned what happens to the trees and animals during the seasons. For 

our unit, we also did a wind experiment where we tested different objects to see what 

moves if the wind is strong or gentle. 

 

The WEATHER: 

SEASONS 

 

My favourite season is 
summer because I can swim 
in my pool, have ice blocks 

and swim at the beach. 

My favourite season is 
winter because I went to 

the snow for the first time 
and skied. 

My favourite season is 
winter because I can build a 

snowman. 

My favourite season is 
spring because it is like 
summer but a little bit 

cooler. 

My favourite season is 
winter because I can fly a 

kite. 
My favourite season is winter because I can build a 

snowman and have snowball fights. 
-Jacob - 

My favourite season is 
winter because it can snow. 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dash Robots 

Mrs Hayllar taught us how to use the Dash robots, and boy did 

we love them! To use the Dash robots we use an iPad app called 

‘Wonder’ to help control it. We can make it move lots of different 

directions, turn its head different ways and even program it to 

make funny sounds. The Dash robots are a good start in learning 

how to code. We can’t wait to use them again!  


